
 
 
 
 

                                   

 
Code Officials of Lower Alabama Inc. 

 
 

August 1, 2024 

Michael Wich, Chair ICC Nominating Committee 

C/O Will Coffman 

900 Montclair Road 

Birmingham, AL 35213 

 

Dear Micheal Wich,  
 
The Code Officials Association of Lower Alabama would like to take this opportunity to cast its support 
for Dave Spencer in his bid for election as ICC President in the upcoming 2024 elections.  We believe 
Dave will be committed and dedicated to the task.  We are proud to support his efforts. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeremy Stewart 


